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Location: Full Sail University, Winter Park, Florida
Commentators: Nigel McGuinness, Percy Watson, Mauro Ranallo

It’s another pretty big show this week as we have a Takeover: Brooklyn
rematch with Johnny Gargano vs. Andrade Cien Almas. The other big story
continues to be Sanity vs. the Undisputed Era with Drew McIntyre watching
over the whole thing. Roderick Strong is the other factor, as the
Undisputed Era seems interested in adding him to their ranks. Let’s get
to it.

We open with a look at Asuka vacating the Women’s Title and the process
to crown a new #1 contender.

Opening sequence.

Peyton Royce vs. Liv Morgan vs. Nikki Cross

The winner is in the Women’s Title four way at Takeover. Cross and Morgan
yell at Royce to start and a double clothesline puts her on the floor.
Nikki immediately goes after Morgan with a sleeper on her back but it’s
quickly broken. Royce is back in to yell at Morgan before kicking her
down without too much effort. A modified Tarantula has Morgan in more
trouble but Cross makes the save by pulling Royce out to the floor in a
nasty looking crash. All three are back in now and it’s Cross beating the
heck out of both of them.

A crossbody takes Royce and Morgan down and a neckbreaker gets two on
Morgan. Peyton throws Nikki down for a second but she takes too long
trying for a superplex on Morgan, setting up the Tower of Doom. Cue the
Undisputed Era of all people with Taynara Conti from the Mae Young
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Classic. She comes to the ring to trip Cross, though it doesn’t really do
much damage. Cross neckbreakers both Royce and Morgan but Conti pulls her
out at two. The chase is on and Royce catches Cross in the fisherman’s
suplex for the pin at 7:16.

Rating: B-. I’m a bit surprised and I like the twist they threw in there.
That being said, I’d be shocked if Cross didn’t wind up in the title
match somehow. She’s one of the biggest stars the division has left and
it could be interesting to put the title on someone as crazy as she is.
The Undisputed Era potentially adding a female member is interesting and
makes the team feel even bigger.

Lio Rush vs. Velveteen Dream

Rush slaps him in the face to start and is way too quick for Dream to
catch up with. A pair of kicks to the head rocks Dream but he gets sent
hard into the corner. Dream beats him down and keeps telling Rush to say
his name. Rush spins around into a tornado DDT but gets caught in a Death
Valley Driver. The Purple Rainmaker puts Rush away at 2:46. Rush looked
good while he had the chance but this was WAY too short to be any kind of
a showcase for him.

We look back at Lars Sullivan destroying Oney Lorcan two weeks ago.

Lars Sullivan vs. Danny Burch

Burch gets right in Lars’ face and gets in a shot to the face, only to
take a knee to the ribs to cut him off in a hurry. Lars runs him over
with a shoulder and a delayed vertical suplex, followed by a clothesline
to cut Burch off. The standing Boss Man Slam is good enough to put Burch
away at 2:59.

We look back at the end of last week’s title match with Drew McIntyre
successfully defending against Roderick Strong. After the match they
shook hands but the Undisputed Era spoke to Strong on the stage.

Street Profits vs. Damien Smith/Marcos Espada

The Profits are really starting to grow on me. Ford shouts a lot and
gyrates at Smith to start things off. The Profits waste no time in



hitting the World’s Greatest Tag Team’s (or the Beverly Brothers’ for you
older fans) jump over the back onto your opponent’s back spot but Ford
heads outside to bark. Dawkins splashes Smith in the corner and it’s a
spinebuster into the frog splash for the pin at 53 seconds. Well that
worked.

The Profits celebrate in the crowd.

Next week: Ember Moon vs. Ruby Riot vs. Sonya DeVille in a Women’s Title
qualifying match.

Also next week: Sanity vs. Undisputed Era in a six man tag.

Johnny Gargano vs. Andrade Cien Almas

Takeover: Brooklyn rematch. Feeling out process to start as the
announcers discuss what the name Johnny Wrestling means. I’d think it was
pretty self explanatory but that’s never stopped WWE before. Gargano
grabs a front facelock so slow Almas down but they roll up to a standoff.
An elbow and a shoulder have Johnny in some early trouble and Almas has a
breather in the ropes.

It’s WAY too early for the Gargano Escape as Almas is too close to the
ropes. Back in and a dropkick gives Gargano a cover but not even a one
count, which you don’t see that often. We take a break and come back with
Almas grabbing an armbar over the top rope and kicking Gargano in the
side of the head for a rather cocky two. Johnny is right back with a DDT
on the arm and it’s off to a slugout. A tornado Flatliner of all things
drops Almas but the spear through the ropes is caught.

Johnny sends him outside though and there’s the suicide dive. Back in and
Gargano kicks him in the head but his reverse tornado DDT is countered
into something like an Iconoclasm for two. An arm trap German suplex
gives Almas the same but the second armbar over the ropes is broken up
with some kicks to the back. Another slugout sees Gargano get two off a
superkick and it’s time to go up.

Almas shoves the referee into the ropes for a crotching but Johnny isn’t
about to take a super hammerlock DDT. Instead it’s a clothesline off the



top and a lawn dart to send Almas into the corner. The Gargano Escape
goes on but Vega takes off her jacket to reveal the DIY shirt. The
distraction lets Almas get to the ropes and Gargano goes to yell at Vega.
A pinfall reversal sequence goes nowhere but Gargano is sent into the
corner for the double knees to the back of the head twice in a row. The
hammerlock DDT ends Gargano at 16:48.

Rating: B. I’m really curious about where this Gargano story is going as
they have something with him not being able to get past the DIY stuff.
They can fill in a lot of time until Ciampa is back for the big showdown
and Gargano can pretty much lose everything until we get to that point.

Overall Rating: B+. Five matches in less than an hour is a rather
impressive performance and yet I’m not even surprised they were able to
pull it off. Anymore you’re lucky to get two on any given Raw or
Smackdown and yet NXT manages to pack more in and feel more entertaining
at the same time. It’s another good show this week as a lot of the
stories have me wondering where they’re going next, which is the polar
opposite of the main roster right now. Good stuff, as usual.

Results

Peyton Royce b. Liv Morgan and Nikki Cross – Fisherman’s suplex to Cross

Velveteen Dream b. Lio Rush – Purple Rainmaker

Lars Sullivan b. Danny Burch – Standing Boss Man Slam

Street Profits b. Damien Smith/Marcos Espada – Frog splash to Smith

Andrade Cien Almas b. Johnny Gargano – Hammerlock DDT

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and pick up the
Updated History of the Intercontinental Title in E-Book or
Paperback. Check out the information here:

http://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2017/10/02/new-paperback-kbs-his
tory-of-the-intercontinental-title-updated-version/



And check out my Amazon author page with cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
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